
 

       July 2015 Newsletter       

A big “Wellington Welcome” to all our old and new families that have joined us in 
the last month or so. Thank you for choosing Wellington!  

We hope that everyone will be able to join us for our Independence Day parade on 
July 3rd at 4pm. The children work hard on preparing for this activity and thoroughly enjoy 
seeing a big crowd turned out to see them march!  

We would like to remind you to please have your child arrive at Wellington Academy 
at an appropriate time. Our staff works really hard to have the program up and going by 
9:00am so please adhere to this time and have your child here so they can have the full benefit 
of the program.  

Parents please “NO Cell Phone Use” upon entrance of the building. This is your time 
to learn about your child’s day. Reminder! Wellington doors close at 6:00pm. Please be here 
on time, our staff would also like to get home to their loved ones.  

Parents just reminder tuition is due on Friday for the following week. Let’s avoid 
those late fees. Also there is a $100.00 referral credit to your account every time you refer a 
family to Wellington Academy.  
 Thank you for all your cooperation and sharing your children with us.  

Parents you can also read this newsletter online at…                                   
wellingtonacademyschools.com   Find and like Wellington Academy on fb to view pictures 

from all the fun activities that your child experience.  Enjoy! 
We are also asking to please write a review of your experience with Wellington Academy on 

G+. Please go to the following link: 

https://plus.google.com/+Wellingtonacademyschools/posts?hl=en 
                                                              Thank you,        
                                               Mrs. Millie and Ms. Shannon 

          Administrator’s News… 

       “July Curriculum” 
 

This month’s theme is… 
3-2-1 Blast Off 

 

Our Letters for the month are: 
“Review M-Z” 

 
Our Numbers and Shapes for the month are… 

       “Review 6-10”      “Count by 5’s” 
& 

“Crescent & Star” 

 

The Colors of the month are… 
“Red, White & Blue” 
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E-mail:   

palmbay@wellingtonacademyschools.com 

Website: 

  www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

       Facebook: 

www.facebook.com/pages/Wellington-

Academy/240829487583 

  

                                                         

      “July 2015” 
 
July 2nd…Independence Day 
Parade @ 4pm 
 
July 3rd… Wellington Closed in 
Observance of Independence 
Day 

       
July 17th … Parent’s Night Out 
   6:15pm-10:00pm 

 
July 29th… VPK Open House 
   6:15pm-7:15pm 
 
July 31st… Wellington 
Winners Talent Show @ 4pm 
 

  

    
To the following students & staff in July 2015… 

 
Sophia Coleman…7/12 Avery Myers…7/15 

Jake Long…7/18 Maia Lelekis…7/22 
Maxwell Focacci…7/25 Mackenzie Long…7/27 

Priya Gharia…7/29 Sonya Gharia…7/29 
Braden Schultz…7/29  Elizabeth Keller…7/31 

Staff… 
Ms. Megan…7/12 

 

https://plus.google.com/+Wellingtonacademyschools/posts?hl=en
http://www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/
http://www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/


   
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
                                                                            
 
 
                                                                                                                                                  
                                                        
  
 
 
 
  

 

        Infant News 

   We would like to welcome Micah. Thank 
you for joining us. Gabby is walking, Yay! Madilyn is 
taking some steps. Hailey is moving backwards 
around the room. Finley is sitting on his own. 
Charlotte is starting to move backwards. Oliver is 
enjoying school lunch, yummy! Elijah is trying to 
roll over. Thank you for sharing your babies with 
us. 

             Thank you, 
            Mrs. Lorena, Ms. Yumiko & Ms. Brandi 

 Development 1’s News 

    Development 2’s News 
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3, 2, 1 blast off! July is here, and so 
is our new theme that has to do with our 
planets, stars, and so much more. We are 
excited to talk and learn about our solar system 
as well as rockets and astronauts. We will be 
reviewing letters M-Z and number 5. Please 
check your child’s cubby for daily’s and artwork. 
Thank you for sharing your children with us.  
 

Thank you, 
            Ms. Desiree, Ms. Megan, 
               Mrs. Kathleen & Mrs. Karen 

                                                          

                                                                      

                      

               

  

          

    

         Classroom News 

 Development 3A’s News  

  
 

   3-2-1 Blast off! Get ready to explore space with us. 
All this month we will be talking about different planets and 
stars. We will do some science projects and different food 
projects. We will be learning on letters M-Z; shape: crescent & 
star; colors: red, white & blue; and numbers 6-10. Please work 
with your child at home as well.  
Remember our cubbies are not very big; please bring in a small 
blanket and sheet that will fit in your child’s cubby along with 
their extra clothing. Please bring in updated family photo for 
the family tree. 
Please check your child’s file for dailies, art work and other 
important information, also read the door for any upcoming 
activities. 

Thank you,  
              Ms. Tiffany  

 

 3,2,1 Blast Off! This month’s theme is all about 
space. We are eager to teach the children about planets, 
galaxies, our solar system and of course Earth. We will also 
be reviewing the letter M-Z and the colors red, white and 
blue. 
On a side note we would like to thank all of the Father’s who 
came for our Father’s Day Playdate last month. Please also 
make sure to have an extra set of clothes in your child’s 
cubby that are weather appropriate. 
Remember to check your child’s file and our classroom door 
for any upcoming activities. Please bring in updated family 
photo for the family tree. 
 

Thank you, 
       Mrs. Cherie & Ms. Linn    
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      Wellington Winners News 

June has flown by so fast. Our 
Father’s Day was a blast, thank you to Mr. Kafer for 
bringing in the supplies from Lowe’s.  
Welcome to blast off. Our 4th of July parade is on July 
2nd at 4pm. Hope to see all of you. Please have all the 
girls wear green and boys wear white. Thank you.  
We would like to welcome 2 new friends, Owen and 
Kayden H. 
Don’t forget to read both doors and check file’s daily 
for any upcoming events. Also please bring in crib 
sheet and small blanket for nap, small enough to fit in 
cubby along with extra clothing. Please bring in an 
updated family photo for the family tree. 
 

Thank you, 
                  Ms. Devi, Mrs. Sonya & Ms. Norma  
                        
                             
                            

    VPK News  

 

      

                Kitchen News 
 
**Reminder, lunch bags need to be labeled and 
include  ice packs. Please also label all items in 
lunch bag as well.  
Parents with ‘special’ milk,  please send in a  new 
unopened carton of milk on Mondays and take 
home on Fridays. Unfortunately some have gone 
bad being left over the weekends.  
Any special dietary needs please send in a menu. 
Any concerns with food or milk please feel free to 
stop me or leave me a note.  Remember any items 
left in the refrigerator after Friday will be 
discarded.  
**Remember to inform your child’s teachers of 
any changes also. 
 
**Please take home all cups, containers, lunch bags 
on a daily basis.** We wouldn’t want to discard 
your belongings (labeled or not), we just do not 
have the space to store. 
  Thank you, 
                 Ms. Brandi 
  
 
 

       

                       

 June was a Blast! We are moving right 
along into July. July will be filled with lots of fun. 
Please remember we will be closed on July 3rd. The 
week of July 6-10 will be Let’s Go Camping. The week 
of July 13-17 we will be A Day at the Beach. July 20-24 
we will be celebrating Halloween in July. July 27-31 
will be Rock Star for a Day. Our talent show will be on 
July 31 @ 4pm, hope to see you there. 
Please keep an eye on the door for any information/ 
activities coming up. Let’s have a blast this month! 
Just a reminder, children can bring in games rated E 
and G rated movies. Make sure ALL belongings are 
labeled with first & last name. 
Please check your child’s files, cubbies and door for 
any upcoming events and dates. Looking forward to a 
fun filled summer!! 

  Thank you, 

    Ms. Russ  

  Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: palmbay@wellingtonacademyschools.com 
 


